
 

 

 

After having a pre-bid meeting held on 23rd August, 2016, on the request of Prospective 

bidders, the time limit for submission of queries / request for clarification has been 

extended upto 3.00 PM on 24th August, 2016.  All the Prospective Bidders may send 

their queries either in Hard Copy / Soft copy to Director (States Coordination), NITI 

Aayog.  The client’s response on the requested queries will be notified on 29th August, 

2016. 


